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This week we congratulate those students who have been appointed to 

the very important jobs of School Captain and House Captain.  There 

were a large number of students who applied for the roles and I thank all 

those that were interested and put so much effort into their applications 

– it was a difficult choice. All the Year 6 students are the leaders in our 

school and will be excellent role-models for all our students over the 

year.  Our newly elected leaders and all Year 6 students will have the 

opportunity to attend the GRIP Leadership Conference in the city on 

March 14th to help build their knowledge and skills. Congratulations to 

those who have been selected for these special positions and I look 

forward to working with them all. 

OUR SCHOOL CAPTAINS 

for 2018 

ALISA AHMAD 

SAVANNA PRALJAK 

 

OUR HOUSE CAPTAINS for 2018 

HOUSES CARDINAL DALEY LOGAN WHEATSHEAF 

CAPTAINS Arietta Nasalio Selma Kurtoglu-

Olsson 

Haikal Tamrin Chelsea Kelly 

 Adham Taleb Hussein El 

Achkar 

Patrick Papalii Ahmad Merhi 

VICE 

CAPTAINS 

Diun-Lloyd 

Daming 

Ahida Allouche Lauulu 

Mulipola 

Alexander Lytras 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations also to those who nominated and have been duly elected to the School Council for the next 

two years: 

Parent members –   Yousra Agha El Ali   DET members -  Courtney Chapman 

   Jade Duncan         Samantha Nicolaou 

   Agelo Nasalio   

   Kellie Pantelic 

   Shylo Rakatairi 

Dallal Taleb 

 

They will be joining those who are continuing their second year after being elected last year: 

Leoni Land, Aicha El Achkar, Belinda Karlsson and Trish Lambert our Community Member. 

I look forward to working with them all in the coming year. 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING of GLENROY CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL:  

DATE: Thursday 22nd March 2018 

TIME: 3.35pm  

ALL WELCOME  

The first meeting of the new school council will be held at the conclusion of the Annual General Meeting. 

 

A reminder to all about road safety.  If you park on the far side of Logan St 

before or after school please remember to set a good example and use the 

school crossing to cross the road.  I have noticed many children and 

parents walking from between parked cars to cross the road.  This is very 

dangerous and we want to ensure that everyone stays safe.  Rita, our 

crossing lady, would love to have more customers so please take the extra 

seconds to walk to the crossing and make it safely to school and home! 

Remember - Every Day Counts! 

Have a good weekend 

Jo Money   
Principal 

 

Term 1 Diary 
Assembly:  Fridays at 3.00pm in the Gym 
School Banking: Every Tuesday 
Healthy Lunch Order Forms Due: Tuesday 6th March 
Healthy Lunch Order Day:  Friday 9th March 
Grip Leadership Conference (Year 6): Wednesday 14th March 
Annual General Meeting:  Thursday 22nd March 2018 3.35pm 
 



 
Harmony Day is celebrated on 21st March every year. For Australia, it is a day to celebrate our culturally diverse 

society. The day is organised by the Australian Government Department of Immigration and Border Protection. 

Although Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people have lived in Australia for thousands and thousands of years, 

most of Australia’s population is made up of people whose families only arrived in the country within the last 200 

years. 

This means that everyone has different and varied backgrounds: Italian, Greek, English, Lebanese, Irish, Turkish, 

Canadian etc. 

All the different cultures that come together in Australia bring many things with them: different foods, ways of 

dressing, languages, customs and beliefs. 

Harmony Day is about celebrating these differences and learning about new cultures. 

At Glenroy Central Primary School, we are going to celebrate this day with a parade of costumes and a special 

multicultural lunch.  The Junior School Council will be promoting this event in the coming month so watch out for 

coming details! 

 
 Zooper Doopers are sold for $1.00 from the canteen on Fridays during Term 
1 and Mondays and Wednesdays over 25 degrees. Any money raised goes 
towards equipment for students and Grade 6 graduation. Purchase of these is 
completely at parents’ discretion. 

 

Drop off your Coles Sports 

for Schools vouchers in the 

front office or Learning 

Community! 

 

WINTER UNIFORMS: If you have girl’s winter pants or a pinafore that your child has outgrown 

and you would like to sell them through the second-hand uniform shop please bring them to the office as 

we have families interested in buying these items. All uniforms must clean and in good condition.  
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